
 

This article was revised by Miss Ivashchenko, Anna, who is the assistant of professor 

Shulick, the chief of Surgery Dept. Colorado University Hospital, USA, part of her job is 

to enrich manuscripts for publication in the department for the writers who are none 

native English speakers.  Professor Shulick is the honor professor of my hospital, so the 

article was referred to Anna with his suggestion. Professor Shulick is the chief or vice 

chief editor of many top journals of surgery, and his choice and recommendation 

should be reasonable.  

 

 


